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Budgeted: $4,400 
Spent: $2,231.70 
This money was spent on curriculum, VBS, and supplies. 
 
Goals and Projects for 2024 
Sunday School for adults continued to be Lectionary and Theology in the Library. Children’s 
Sunday School went from three to two classes in the fall. We have a total of four teachers, 
two per class. 
 
We attempted to create an EfM class with Kaye Cannon as the mentor, but the class did not 
make. There did not seem to be interest. 
 
Goals and Projects for 2025 
Children’s Sunday School will continue to use Weaving God’s Promise as the curriculum for 
both the Spring and Fall. Phillip and I are looking at continuing children’s formation during 
the summer in a way that makes sense for our single service. We are hoping to incorporate 
various aspects of worship and ministry to form our children. This would be in partnership 
with Phillip’s Theology in the Library Class. The goal is to broaden our children and adult’s 
understanding of why we do what we do on Sunday mornings. 
 
I am looking at recruiting new teachers for Fall 2025 and will hopefully be able to offer three 
children’s Sunday School classes again. 
 
Les Alvis and Caleb Bedillion are continuing to teach the Lectionary Class, and Phillip will 
continue Theology in the Library with modifications for the summer. Les, Caleb, and Frances 
plan to continue to offer extra classes throughout the year to provide different opportunities 
throughout the year. 
 
Frances and I plan to work on the children’s library to make it more accessible for children 
and parents to use and hopefully enhance their formation. 
 
Continue to work with Kaye Cannon to see if EfM can meet in the fall. 
 


